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Applications to the ECO Fund, Otago 
Regional Council’s environmental grants 
fund, are being accepted from 1 March 
2025.
The ECO Fund supports projects that 
protect, enhance and promote Otago’s 
environment, and funding is available to a 
wide range of applicants.
We fund not only shovel time, but also 
administrative support. Whether your 
project is large or small, we welcome your 
application.
You can find out more about the ECO Fund 
and how to apply at orc.govt.nz/ecofund
If you have a project you think fits the ECO 
Fund criteria, get in touch with our team: 
ecofund@orc.govt.nz or 0800 474 082.
We’re accepting applications: 
1–31 March 2025.


